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PENSIONERS’ TRAVEL — CONCESSIONS 

5940. Mr C.J. Tallentire to the Minister for Transport 

Will the Minister ensure the Government continues the pensioner free trip schemes for currently eligible 
applicants to the end of the Barnett Government’s term in March 2013; and 

(a) if not, why not? 

Mr T.R. BUSWELL replied:  

The Government is not considering changes to current pensioner transport schemes.  

(a) Not applicable. 
 


